
6.1.8 Lillie Park Boardwalk 
The Commission reviewed quotes from Local Life Maintenance Group, Nagle 
Paving Company, and Erie Construction LLC for emergency erosion repairs on 
Lillie park pathway. The quotes ranged from low bid in the amount of $7,248.72 
submitted by Local Life Maintenance Group to a high bid in the amount of 
$28,780.00 submitted by Erie Construction LLC. Stantec believes that lowest 
bidder, Local Life Maintenance Group, has the ability to perform the work 
satisfactorily on this project. 

  
 Discussion was held on the type of grass seed mix. 
 

Motion by Chairman Tupacz, supported by Commissioner Ebron, to support 
the lowest bidder, Local Life Maintenance Group, not to exceed $12,000 for 
the Emergency Erosion Repairs on Lillie Park Pathway. 

 
Ayes: T. Tupacz, A. Fortunato, T. Reilly, S. Ebron  
Nays: None 

               Absent: S. Hunt 
Abstain: None 
 

MOTION CARRIED 
 
 
Motion of support to go to the Board of Trustees for the Emergency Erosion 
Repairs on Lillie Park Pathway to award the contract to the lowest bidder, 
Local Life Maintenance Group, not to exceed $7,248.72, and include a 
$4,751.28 contingency by Chairperson Tupacz, supported by Commissioner 
Ebron. 
 
Ayes: T. Tupacz, A. Fortunato, T. Reilly, S. Ebron  
Nays: None 

               Absent: S. Hunt 
Abstain: None 
 

MOTION CARRIED 
 

 


